EA 0506-005
Consolidated Goldwin

Note to File

March 15, 2007 ~3:00 pm
Brian Sundberg paid a visit to the MVEIRB office this afternoon.  Mr. Sundberg has a cabin on Campbell Lake and expressed concerns regarding Consolidated Gold Win Ventures’ proposed drilling targets at the ZZL claim.  I showed him the maps provided by Rescan (from the November, 2006 IR responses).  After looking at the maps, he said that the proposed target is on Campbell Lake, not Zigzag Lake.
Mr. Sundberg expressed concern about the area proposed for drilling, saying that it is a narrow area with a small creek that runs between Lauder Lake and Campbell Lake.  He expressed doubts about helicopter access being feasible in such an area.  He also noted that there is a trapper trail that runs through the area.  He stated that he was concerned about the increased access that such a project might encourage if the site was accessed by land.  He thought that a land right-of-way would be required in order to remove drill cuttings; in the form of a vacuum truck.

Mr. Sundberg stated that increasing access in the area has led to illegal squatting, as well as increases in theft and vandalism against cabins.   He said that he wanted an opportunity to express his concerns to the Board.  I described the manner by which he could accomplish that.

Patrick Duxbury

Environmental Assessment Officer
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